
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  
                                              Friday 19th April 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

It has been a rather mixed week of weather but in between the downpours and hail we have had a few bright and 

sunny parts of the week where it has been great to see our outside learning environment start to come back to 

life. We received notification of a full intake of 19 new EYFS Reception children who will be joining the Bradleys 

Both school family in September. We look forward to welcoming our new children and families to our school and 

will be in touch to share transition arrangements with them in the coming weeks. Thank you to the many parent 

ambassadors who have recommended Bradleys Both to your friends, neighbours and relatives.   

 

Polar Class 3  

I had the pleasure of working with the children from Polar Class 3 on Wednesday 

afternoon. The children investigated images of Neolithic pottery found by 

archaeologists and then explored making their own coil, thumb and slab clay pots.  They 

were very proud of their finished projects.  

 

 

Year 1 & Year 2 Skipton Tennis Centre Golden Ticket  

The team at Skipton Tennis Centre are on a mission to try and get 100 

Year 1’s and 2’s to try Tennis during this summer term. Tennis and the 

skills that come with it are great for improving a child’s fundamental  

movement and co-ordination. Skipton Tennis Centre have a huge emphasis  

on building confidence and making families feel part of a great community. 

Look out for your email being sent home with your Golden ticket aimed at any  

Year 1 or 2 child and giving them 2 completely FREE sessions at Skipton Tennis Centre.  

 

Summer Term University of Bradley  

We held the first week of our NEW Summer term University of Bradley modules today.  It has been good to 

freshen up our module choices this term. The children have given their preferences from this term’s choices 

and groups have been arranged by giving the children either their first or second choice module.  This term the 

children have chosen from: Short Tennis, working with Jonny Moore, our resident sports coach from Skipton 

Tennis Centre, Our Outside Area, Circus Times, Fashion Accessories, Pizza Enterprise, Let’s Get Creative and 

Lego Projects.  The children are working in mixed year group learning activities as a reward for approaching 

daily school positively. We all enjoy our Friday afternoons at Bradleys Both!  

 

Condition Improvement Fund (CIF) Success for Bradleys Both 

I am pleased to inform you that following a joint application by school and YCAT we have been notified that we 

have been successful in being awarded additional funding to use on our school building. The funding is provided 

by the DfE to help maintain and improve the condition of school buildings.  Governors and leaders have always 

been keen to look after our aging school buildings to sustain them for the future.  Work is currently being 

planned to be carried out during the school Summer holidays. We will update you once the work has been 

completed and look forward to sharing the improvements with you.  

 

School Council ‘Family Bingo for Books’ 

The School Council and Staff Team will be holding an after school fundraising event for 

new reading books. The event is planned to take place on Thursday 23rd May starting at 

3.45pm until 5.45pm in the school Hall.  Family tickets will be available on the evening 

and there will be a selection of fun prizes to be won. A flyer has been sent home with 

further details. Do please save the date, come along, and join the fun together with 

your family.   



YCAT Parent Training Opportunity 

Our school SENDCo, Claire Ashton will be running two online training sessions for parents on Wednesday 24th 

April 2024 focused on ‘How to support your child with Math’s difficulties at home’. The training will be delivered 

online via Zoom from 1.00pm to 1.30pm and then repeated at 4.00pm to 4.30pm. Please see links below: 

 

Wednesday 24th April 1pm – 2pm 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErd-CgrzIqG9HVOO4WqDhJ1_a9-iG0HiLd 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

 

Wednesday 24th April 4pm – 4.30pm  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrceCvqzMiE9yrCusbLZzLVOhjpOYzsKGY  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

 

Dates for your diaries:  

22.4.2024 Earth Day 

23.4.2024 St George’s Day / Climate class 4 Space Day 

24.4.2024 ‘How to support your child with Math’s difficulties at home’ parent training 1-1.30pm / 4-4.30pm  

30.4.2024 Tempest Individual and Group School Photographs 

6.5.2024  Bank Holiday Monday  

9.5.2024 Science Workshops and Science Show (5-6pm) funded by Friends (details to follow)  

13.5.2024 to 16.5.2024 Year 6 SATS Week  

23.5.2024 School Council Family Bingo for Books after school event 3.45 – 5.45pm (details to follow)  

24.5.2024 Break up for Half term  

3.6.2024 Staff Inset Training Day  

4.6.2024 Children return to school 

 

I wish you a happy and safe weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s pupil’s Awards 
 19th April 2024 

 

Congratulations to the following children for their hard work and positive approach to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

Class Pupil of the Week Resilience Award 

Ocean Class 1 Finn Martha 

Rainforest Class 2 Primrose George T 

Polar Class 3 Sarah Daniel 

Climate Class 4 Isla Holly 

Eco Class 5 Barira Asha 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErd-CgrzIqG9HVOO4WqDhJ1_a9-iG0HiLd
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrceCvqzMiE9yrCusbLZzLVOhjpOYzsKGY

